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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

Sales of milk and water in single use plastic containers should be run down in metropolitan and regional
centres as the empty containers occupy considerable space and are wasteful. They should be replaced by
refrigerated vending machines where customers bring their own reusable containers. Sales of cream ,
specialised milk and other fluid dairy goods could be sold in waxed cartons. Also:

Clay target sports are very popular in Victoria. However they generate a lot of waste. It is common place in
UK to recycle spent cartridges and I submit that efforts should be made to introduce this practice here. Apart
from shooting wild fowl in season, lead shot is the most common load. Lead toxicity is well documented.
Also the "wadding" in a cartridge is usually a non degradable plastic which litters the ground, presents a
choking hazard to livestock and could damage farm machinery. I submit that the use of lead shot and non
degradable waddings be phased out, replacing them with steel or similar non toxic shot and fibre or similar
degradable waddings.
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